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A Really Old Scrapbook… 
Many, many thanks to Helen Ahrends and her family for sharing a REALLY old scrapbook which we’ve used for this month’s newsletter. Some pics are as 
old as 80 or 90 years. See how many old friends and family you can find. And, as always, if you have any old pics or stories about any of these folks, we’d 
love to hear from you. Here we go… 

   
 

   
 

 

Visit our Website at 

www.historicmetamora.com 
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Like us on Facebook (Ctrl+click here)  

 

https://www.facebook.com/metamorahistory/?fref=ts


 

 

 
 

 



 
  

 

   

   



 
 

 

OLD FUNERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
We have 700 old funeral announcements from the Metamora area. Here are just a few examples. The majority of them are from 1917 and the 1930’s, 

40’s, and 50’s, plus a few from the early 60’s. Please let us know if you have a relative that passed during that time and maybe we have the 

announcement. Provide us the full name and death year for us to search the many announcements. You may contact us here or on Facebook.  
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 
 

Contact Us 
Questions, ideas - Love to hear from you 

Laure Adams, President, 369-2353 or jrfarmer@mtco.com; Dave Pohlman, Vice President 369-3290; 

pohlman46@yahoo.com 367-4426; Jim Efaw, Secretary,  367-6099 or jimefaw-mahp@eggroll.com; Jack Weddle, 

Treasurer, 645-0963, jweddle@mtco.com; Board members: Lee Summer, 367-4059, 635-0259, lsummer@mtco.com 

Mary Curry, 367-2185, curry@mtco.com; Rick Lotz, 648-2010, lots@mtco.com 

But wait, there’s more…  
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